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Once again this summer, we have all enjoyed the efforts and talent of our 

"Secret Gardener" and his helpers! Our anonymous volunteer has 

continued to enhance our parkettes, mailbox areas and in addition this 

summer, a new area at the corner of MacDonnell and Norton.  Here he has 

planted sunflowers, a symbol of our support for Ukraine.   

Our gardener has also been instrumental in connecting with the Town to 

replace bushes that suffered winter damage in the parkette at the end of 

Samuel and Elizabeth Streets. Geraniums everywhere have added a 

welcome burst of colour to our Village.  Thanks so much for giving so 

generously of your time and adding to the beauty of The Village! 

Thanks also goes to the Town for providing plants and wood chips, and for 

maintaining lawns in the parkettes. 


